## CARDINAL'S OFFICE

66 BROOKS DRIVE

BRAINTREE, MASSACHUSETTS 02184-3839 617-782-2544

January 2, 2018

Mr. Georges Heichelbech Fédération des Réseaux des Parvis 68 Rue de Babylone F-75007 Paris, France

Dear Mr. Heichelbech,

Allow me this opportunity to acknowledge your letter to His Eminence, Cardinal Seán O'Malley received at the Archdiocese of Boston Pastoral Center in early December with the enclosure of a copy of your letter to His Eminence, Cardinal Pietro Parolin.

Thank you for sharing your prayerful intention that the Catholic Church in Chile may experience peace and go forward with the important work of the Lord.

and the second of the second second of the s

With the assurance of a remembrance in the Cardinal's prayers for you and all whom you hold dear, I am

Sincerely yours in Christ,

Reverend Robert T. Kickham Secretary to the Cardinal

Rev. Robot Thulean

The standing transfer to the standard of the s